
94TH FESTIVAL OF FAMILY
CHRISTMAS CAROLS 2022



After an absence of two years

because of Covid, the Carols are
back again at St Mary’s on

Sunday, 4 December at 7:30 pm!
St Mary’s will sing two songs and

practices will take place on
Tuesdays 8/15/22/29 November
from 1:30-2:30pm in St Mary’s

Church. Everyone from our
combined parishes are welcome

to join us for this festive occasion.
Please contact Megan Mitchem

via email: mamitchem@gmail.com
if you would like to attend

practices so that music can be
arranged. 


